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It’s been a busy half year at Allegra Lab, and we are now taking some time off for
the summer.

We had some great thematic threads already in 2022, and lots of surprising-
charming-intriguing-insightful one-shots,  films, poetry even… Content-wise, we
are happy; we’ve been producing a good bit of “catalytic mischief”, as a friendly
colleague recently summed up his first impressions of Allegra Lab.

Personnel-wise, well, we are extremely happy to have brought Jas Kaur on board,
who  adds  a  healthy  dose  of  sarcasm to  our  already  sarkiness-rich  editorial
environment,  and  on  whom we foisted  not  just  editorial  responsibilities,  but
editorial-in-chief responsibilities.  So expect to receive replies from her and/or
Felix  when you write  to  submissions@allegralaboratory.net  in  the  future!  Or
expect nothing and be surprised.

BUT:  While  ongoing  reviewing  processes  might  continue  backstage,  fresh
correspondence will likely not be read until early September, and if we do read it,
we’ll ideally not reply for a little while.

What is still  up is the EASA Conference in Belfast!  Allegra will  be at EASA,
embodied by Jon (Schubert), Judith (Beyer) and Felix (Girke). We really want to
meet you, get to know you, talk shop and maybe grab a pint or whatever is
available in fair Belfast and appropriate for the time of day. So say “hi” when you
see us.

If you don’t know us in person just yet, look for these buttons.

Some of those buttons go back to the EASA conference in *Tallinn* already. They
are historical.
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